
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
Information Technology Department  Memorandum

To: Phil Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

From:    Tim Klan, Administrator of Information Technology

Date:  October 11th, 2024

RE:      Chromebook Replacement
_______________________________________________________________________________________

The Technology Department is seeking approval for the purchase of 3,600 
Chromebooks to replace older devices currently in use in our secondary buildings and 
to add new devices to resource rooms throughout the district. This update is essential to 
ensure our students have access to reliable and up-to-date technology. We would like 
this request placed on the agenda of the Board of Education, Committee of the Whole 
Meeting, on October 14th, 2024.

We recommend awarding the purchase to People Driven Technology in the amount of 
$1,400,364 for the devices and All Covered/Konica Minolta in the amount of $45,000 for 
the configuration services. The total cost of the project will cost $1,445,364. This 
purchase will be funded through the 2021 Bond Fund. Since this purchase is being 
made using MHEC bid pricing, no further bids are required. Supporting documentation 
on the replacement is attached.

Thank you for your attention to this request.


